From: rcryan@nmpf.org [mailto:rcryan@nmpf.org]
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2009 9:59 AM
Subject: Request for Information on Producer-Handlers

This is a formal request for data from your office.

=

Please confirm that the attached spreadsheets were provided by your office.

2. Please provide lists of producer-handler over the past 3 years, including their regulatory
status in all months.

3. Please provide data on the share of in-area route sales by handler type for 2002, 2006,
and 2007, consistent with the data provided for Federal Order 1 as published on page 2 of
that order’s Market Administrator’s Bulletin for April 2008.

4. If available, please provide comparable data for 2008.

As always, thank you for your assistance. Please call me if you have any questions.
Roger

Roger Cryan

Vice President, Milk Marketing & Economics
National Milk Producers Federation

2101 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 400

Arlington, Virginia 22201

(703) 294-4350



